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CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT 
Access to Information 

Re: Request for Access to Records under the Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy Act (the "Act") 

I am responding to your request of March 1, 2017 for: 

Regarding the new City of Vancouver wordmark RFQ: 

Records relating to: 
1. Whether the RFQ request was an open/public or closed bid process; 
2. When that RFQ opened; 
3. When that RFQ closed; and 
4. When the RFQ winner was selected and notified. 

Please see the following responses received from Supply Chain Management: 

1. The RFQ was a closed bid process; 
2. The RFQ was issued on September 9, 2016; 
3. The RFQ was closed on September 19, 2016; 
4. The RFQ winner was selected and notif ied on September 30, 2016. 

Under section 52 of the Act you may ask the Information & Privacy Commissioner to review 
any matter related to the City 's response to your request, within 30 business days from the 
date of this let ter. You can request a review by writing to: Office of the Information & 
Privacy Commissioner, Email: info@oipc.bc.ca, Tel: 250-387-5629 and providing: 1) the 
request number (#04·1000-20·2017-091 ); 2) a copy of this letter; 3) a copy of your original 
request; and 4) the reason you're requesting a review. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the Freedom of Information Office at foi®vancouver.ca if 
you have any questions. 

City Hall 453 West 12th Avenue Vancouver BC V5Y 1V4 vancouver.ca 
City Clerk's Department tel: 604.873.7276 fax: 604.873.7419 



Yours truly, 

~ Barbara J. Van Fraassen, BA 
Director, Access to Information 
City Clerk's Department, City of Vancouver 
Email: Barbara. van(raassen@vancouver. ca 
Telephone: 604.873.7999 
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